
October 24, 1918.

Commissioner FE. A. Bryan,

State House,

Boise, Idaho.

Dear Dr. Bryan:

I am sending you under separate cover 4 eee

of the picture taken at the inetallation of 5.A.T.C.
at the University of Idaho and also a picture ay the
boys eaken on the occasion of the Governor's visit.

We are vicorously combatting the influenza
situation here. There are about fifty cases,

mostly among the vocational men, and two of the Wyom-

ine boys hez very ill with pneymonia. -Most of the
influenza cases are milk end the number of discharges
from hospitals is now greater than the number of ad-

missions. We are securine excellent team work from

all forces and heopt to stem the epidemic. Evefy-

thing is being done that can be done, but I fear we

will lose onetof the Wyoming men.

Very sincerely yours,

°

President.


